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Hello, 

 

I am reaching out to express my disapproval of the tear gas bill. As an individual who 

has resided in the Portland metro area for his entire life, I have never experienced a 

lack of support and protection from police enforcement until now. I do not approve 

this bill by any means.  

 

Thank you for your time.  


